From: Jenny Lapham

To: .
Subject: RE: Local Government Official Information request - 530345
Date: Wednesday, 13 January 2016 04:25:52 p.m.

Dear Alice

| refer to your request below for information relating to the legal representation at the Resource
Consent hearing LUC 2015-291 & SUB 2015-54.

Mr Michael Garbett was the lawyer in attendance at the hearing.

In regards to the costs these have not yet been finalised and are not available at this time and
therefore pursuant to section 17(e) that the information requested does not exist your request
for legal costs has been declined. It is unlikely the costs will be finalised until the Resource
Consent Process is completed.

As some of the information requested has been declined you are entitled to seek a review by the
Office of the Ombudsman.

Jennifer Lapham

Governance Support Officer

Dunedin City Council

50 The Octagon, Dunedin; P O Box 5045, Dunedin 9058, New Zealand
Telephone: 03 477 4000; Fax: 03 474 3594

Email: jlapham@dcc.govt.nz; www.dunedin.govt.nz

b% Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail

From: Alic

Sent: Wednesday, 13 January 2016 8:53 a.m.

To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz

Subject: Local Government Official Information request - 530345

Alice has submitted a LGOIMA request - 530345.

Below are the details of the request

Request details:

LUC 2015-291 & SUB 2015-54 - Wants to know the legal costs charged by Anderson

LLoyd. Wants a breakdown of the cost for the lawyer to attend the hearing and the name
of the lawyer who attended.

File attachment
No file uploaded

Name
Alice Wouters

Email address



Mailing address
31 Dalziel Road, Halfway Bush, Dunedin 9010

Contact phone number
03 476 3022





